African Committee for Friendship and Solidarity with the Korean People

From: spain@korea-dpr.info

Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 6:30 PM

To: info@koreaafrica.org; koremba@yahoo.com; dmw@star-co.net.kp
Subject: Message of support for your Seminar.

Dear comrades and friends:

| would like to send you on my behalf and on behalf of my comrades our most sincere support and solidarity on the
occasion of your next African Regional Internet Seminar, "Eternal Sun".

Comrade Eternal President, His Excellency KIM IL SUNG, lives forever in the hearts of the progressive peoples of the
world. Thanks to his work, wisely strengthened by His Excellency, Dear Leader KIM JONG IL, and currently continued
and secured by Respected Marshal, His Excellency KIM JONG UN together with the Workers' Party of Korea, the
People's Army and the courageous and laborious Korean Masses, The Democratic People's Republic of Korea stands
out as the stronghold that defends socialism against imperialist capitalism. This is, Juche humanism against
barbarism. That is why we will be eternally grateful to the Great Persons of Mount Paektu.

We wish you most of luck and success on this and all your activities, thanking you for making visible our emotive
loving memory.

Long live the DPRK!
Long live President KIM IL SUNG, Leader KIM JONG IL and Marshal KIM JONG UN!

Thank you very much and best wishes,
Mikel Vivanko

Official Delegate of the KFA in Spain
Director of the Juche Idea Study Group (GElJ) of Madrid.



